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Ref: HS2-EW-UT-Ph1-Ar-Ce-C2-UT-13-11/05/2021 
10 March 2022 
 
Dear Neighbour  
 
Work on behalf of HS2 Ltd – local electricity diversions complete 
 
I wanted to let you know that we’ve completed our overhead electricity line diversion scheme in 
Staffordshire for HS2 Ltd in preparation for the build and operation of the new railway. The completion 
of this project marks the conclusion of National Grid’s Phase 1 and Phase 2a electricity transmission 
diversion work for HS2 Ltd in this area.  
 
Our contractor, Balfour Beatty, has raised the height of four pylons that the new HS2 railway will pass 
under. This includes two pylons between Handsacre and Hanch, two between Bromley Hayes and 
Kings Bromley and the replacement of the overhead lines along the route.  
 
We’ve completed this work within a year and on time and have now lifted our footpath closures on 
Longdon 35 and Kings Bromley footpaths 7, 8, 11 and 12.  
 
Thank you for your assistance and patience while we’ve carried out these works.  
 
If you have any queries about our work or our role on HS2, please call our Community Relations team 
on 0800 073 1047. They’re available daily from 7am-7pm. Alternatively, you can email 
HS2.Info@nationalgrid.com.  
 
If you have a general enquiry regarding HS2, please call the HS2 Freephone Community Helpline which 
remains operational all day, every day, and is your first point of contact should you need advice or 
information from HS2. The Helpline is available at HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk and telephone 08081 434 
434.  A Freephone Minicom service is operated on 08081 456 472 for those with hearing difficulties. 
You can also write to them at: HS2 Community Hub, High Speed Two (HS2) Ltd, Two Snowhill, Snow 
Hill Queensway, Birmingham, B4 6GA.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Sabina Morgan-Bates  
Project Engineer 
National Grid 

 


